
MORTARBOARD 
CAP POLICY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mortarboards MUST be worn as purchased with 
NO ALTERATIONS. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Graduates MAY NOT 
Glue objects, paint, glitter, write, 

draw, stencil or otherwise decorate 
their Mortarboard Caps. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students that choose not to follow the mortarboard policy  
WILL NOT be allowed to participate in Commencement Exercises. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please direct all questions or concerns to 
Mrs. Barbara Stanley-Bowlin, Commencement Director 

B119 
bbowlin@stcharlessd.org  

636-443-4216 


